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Celebrating the Platinum Jubilee

We have a great day planned within school to celebrate the Queen's Jubilee on Wednesday 25th May.
Children will be learning about the history of our monarch and we will be visited by some members of
the History Society who have very generously offered to share their memories with the children.
Reverend Ann will lead a special worship too before we come together as as school to have a 'street
party' in the afternoon. Please could you send your child with an appropriate snack to enjoy. For
example a small sandwich, a drink and a biscuit. It would be great if they could bring an accessory to
wear for the street party too, for example a Union Jack hat.

PTA EVENT- FRIDAY

We do hope you join us after school on 27th May for our celebration organised by the Friends of the
School. You can see from the �yer below that it is going to be full of fun!
 
Any donations of the following gratefully received via the school o�ce
- Homemade cakes (on Friday morning please)
- Ra�e/ Tombola prizes
-Unwanted soft toys



In preparation for the Jubilee, years 1 and 2 have collaborated to produce this fantastic collage which
has taken pride of place in our hall.



Year 6 lead the way

Over the last couple of weeks Year 6 have planned and led some great sports activities with the other
Key Stage 2 children. They designed and led various games and skills and were fantastic 'teachers'.
Great encouragement, challenges and 'lighting the way for others'.

https://s.smore.com/u/7673/0bdbf5bc2c20e031bf05e3105d3f80be.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/05fb/fa3cc283483e74ee5eb13b6fc8e90376.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/9aaf/1c347311f99d06ec0db24e38dbcf5356.jpeg


Christian Aid Week

Reception have been busy this week making cakes for a special event today. Reception families were
invited to a 'pop up café' to raise money for Christian Aid. A fantastic £80.32 was raised. A special
thank you to the Year Six worship team: Oscar, Darcy and Ava who were amazing waitresses and
waiters and the huge amount of you who came out in the unexpected rain to support this cause.

The Paper Bag Challenge

As well as Reception supporting Christian Aid, some of our Key Stage Two children have also been
given an insight into what life is like for poor people trying to earn a living around the world. They tried
'The Paper Bag Game' which focused on the concept of justice and what we need and want in terms of
basic survival. (A link can be found here: The paper bag game - Christian Aid).They soon realised that
life can be very di�cult, and unfair!

https://s.smore.com/u/f0b1/955a01191619cf7f36ff7d2e83b93fa0.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/241a/63cd06b59221b20b6206820497dc569b.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/529f/72278c03e8a70a89880cdb7d79817b56.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/8dbd/72c2cc1cd796a0309a639f8d7fdbcda9.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/8758/e0f6bbfe01d628e42d5e8b89002250b1.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/df79/31df19c67c218dcea470afa0a3f7ce3e.jpeg
https://www.christianaid.org.uk/get-involved/schools/paper-bag-game
https://s.smore.com/u/e238/b4bf046f353ccd097dd0c7a4c26207b4.png
https://s.smore.com/u/83a3/f279a137d682066a74ac77f6028ce6ae.png
https://s.smore.com/u/8a75/3f0aec87563b223eddb89a7c40bf0536.png


Fantastic Food in Reception

After exploring the book 'Handa's Surprise', the Reception children enjoyed tasting and feeling the
texture of some of the exotic fruits from the books. They loved the juicy, soft and sweet pineapple and
mango...but the 'creamy' avocado wasn't so popular!

Goodbye and Thank you Mrs Gibson

We said a fond farewell to Mrs Gibson today as she moves on to a new role. We all wish her lots of
luck.

Dates for your diary

These can also be found on our website:

https://s.smore.com/u/dd58/38744d2a48080641a2432cca1991a8ac.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/6ed9/73f83ff250fedf718e587fbf5baaeb4f.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/e7e6/cc6a68350feead5978949c9310afe355.jpeg


Term Dates > Kirkby and Great Broughton School 
 
25th May: Jubilee Day in school
27th May PTA Jubilee event after school
 
30th May Half Term week
 
6th June Year 6 at East Barnby
Y1 Phonics Check Week
21st June Photographer in
8th July Sports afternoon
 
11th July Reserve sports afternoon
Evening: Key Stage 2 play
Tuesday 12th afternoon (matinee) KS2 play
13th to 15th Y6 Stokesley induction
14th ‘Moving up’ morning in school
Weds 20th July Leavers service, lunch and parent’s tea
Thursday 21st Last day of school for children

https://kirkbyandgreatbroughtonschool.co.uk/term-dates/

